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Executive Summary 

The contract with the Integrity Commissioner is coming to an end on October 31, 2024, and 
the Administration wishes to extend the contractual arrangement with the Integrity 
Commissioner for an additional period of two years until October 31, 2026. 

Options and Recommendation 

Options 

Council has two options: 
 

1) Extend the current agreement for a further two years, coinciding with the end of this 
Council’s mandate on October 31, 2026; 

2) Initiate a call for tenders for other offers of service for the Integrity Commissioner. 

Recommendation 

Be it resolved that the Council approve Option 1, as stated in Report DG-011-2024. 

Background Information and Analysis 

Mr. Jean-Jacques LaCombe was appointed Integrity Commissioner on November 1, 2020. Mr. 
LaCombe acts as a resource for the Council and the Administration in matters of ethics and 
investigates complaints lodged against Council Members. On October 1, 2024, Mr. LaCombe 
submitted his offer of services with his fees unchanged until October 31, 2026.  
 
The Administration is satisfied with the services and business relationship with the current 
Integrity Commissioner. The offer of services remains unchanged in terms of fees for an 
additional two-year period until October 31, 2026. 

Financial, Legal and Operational Implications 

N/A 

Local Municipal Implications 

N/A 

Asset Management Implications 

N/A 

Communication Implications 

N/A 
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Attachments 

N/A 

Prepared by: 

Stéphane P. Parisien, Chief Administrative Officer - October 16, 2024  

Submitted by: 

Stéphane P. Parisien, Chief Administrative Officer - October 16, 2024  


